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ANSON OIlL CORPORATION

P. O. BOX 1515 ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88201 PHONE AC 505-622-7330

January 27, 1976

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Att: Mr. Joe D. Ramey

Re: Amoco State #3
Sec. 10, T-9-S, R-33-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ramey:

The above described well was drilled originally as a Bough "C"
test. After production testing the Bough "C", the well proved to
be non-commercial in that formation. Since that time we have
plugged the Bough "C", reperforated and treated the ABO formation.
Because this well was originally drilled as a Bough "C" test and the
location is not within 200 feet of the center of the Southwest
quarter (SWk), we respectfully request approval for a nonstandard
location. The necessary forms (C-102, C-103, €C-104) have been
filed with the Hobbs office. _

Very truly yours,

HANSCN QIL CORPORATICN

Vice President, Production
RW/wmo

cc: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, Dist. #1



